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Lehigh University Press has reformulated its long-running series, Studies in Christianity in 
China, as Studies in Christianity in East Asia. This change reflects the evolving nature of 
scholarship on transnational Christianity, and represents LUP’s commitment to support and help 
advance scholarship on the history and cultures of Christianity in East Asia. 
 
In coordination with this change in scope, Lehigh University Press is pleased to announce a call 
for proposals for book manuscripts. We are particularly interested in monographs that investigate 
Christianity in trans-Asian perspective, books that help us better understand the complexities of 
Christian identities in East Asia, and works that interrogate the historical, social, and cultural 
trajectories of Christian missions and indigeneity. Lehigh University Press also encourages 
proposals for edited primary source materials and edited scholarly collections. 
 
For nearly 40 years, Lehigh University Press has remained committed to the advancement of 
humanities and social sciences research. We are a small, independent, university press that works 
closely with our authors to publish original, meaningful, and important books that contribute to 
our understanding of our world. We especially encourage submissions from early career scholars 
and from authors and voices that are underrepresented in their fields and the academy. 
 
Inquiries may be made to LUP’s managing editor, Nathan Carpenter: nrc313@lehigh.edu. 
Submission guidelines and additional press information can be found on LUP’s website: 
https://lupress.lehigh.edu/ 
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